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• VDOT – Hampton Road Bridge Tunnel 

Expansion Project Impacts

I-64 / HRBT Congestion Concerns 



• Installed travel lane delineators on the Settlers 
Landing Bridge to align traffic with the I-64 
eastbound entrance ramp  

• Installed “Do Not Block the Box” traffic control 
measures at intersections in Downtown 
Hampton and Phoebus impacted by the I-64 
congestion 

• Installed “No Turn Signs” M-F from 2:00 to 6:00 
pm on many streets impacted by I-64 cut 
through traffic in Phoebus

Hampton Adjustments 

from 2019 to 2021  



Considerations

• Proposing limited ramp closures of the 

Eastbound I-64 ramps at Mallory Street 

and Settlers Landing Road                   

from 3:00 to 6:00 pm daily                        

to reduce traffic congestion 



Mallory Street E I-64 Ramp



Settlers Landing Road E I-64 Ramp



• Stakeholder Meetings (Ongoing Process) 

• Public Comment at our Hampton City 

Council meetings on September 8th and 

22nd

• Hampton City Council consider a 

resolution of support on September 22nd

• VDOT and Hampton request approval 

from Federal Highway Administration

Next Steps 



Questions 

Questions ?? 


